
Dear Cristina Amorim,

I have received the package with the warm letter. I thank you for your interest and support 

to the Korean Pavilion on behalf of the Korean curating team and the Commissioner, Arts 

Council of Korea.

I will look into the books and leaflets and try to share the information with architectural

communities in Korea. Again, I appreciate that you extended your concern to the FAR Game 

and the Korean Pavilion!

Best regards

Sung Hong KIM

Curator, Korean Pavilion

Professor, University of Seoul


